NOTE NO. 529

The Ministry of Foreign and CARICOM Affairs of the Republic of Trinidad and
Tobago presents its compfiments to the Embassy of the Hellenic Republic and has the
honour to request the latter's assistance in transmitting the following message from
Her Excellency Paula-Mae Weekes, O.R.T.T., President of the Republic of Trinidad
and Tobago and Commander-in-Chief of the Armed Forces, addressed to Her
Excellency Katerina Sakellaropoulou, President of the Helienic Republic, on the
occasion of the 200 Anniversary of Independence of the Hellenic Republic on March
25, 2021:

“Your Exceliency,

On behalf of the Government and People of the Republic of Trinidad
and Tobago and on my own behalf, | am pleased to extend to you and
to the Government and People of the Hellenic Republic, greetings and
congratulations on the occasion of your country’s Independence Day.

Please accept, Your Excellency, every good wish your personal weli-
being and for the progress and prosperity of the Peaple of the Hellenic
Republic.

Paula-Mae Weekes, O.R.T.T
President of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago and
Commander-in-Chief of the Armed Forces’

The Ministry of Foreign and CARICOM Afairs of the Republic of Trinidad and
Tobago avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Embassy of the Hellenic
Republic the assurances of its highest consideration.
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